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Comments: The South Bowl Boundary Adjustment and lift would have a negative impact on the wilderness

experience for recreationalists in the Teton Canyon area. Notably the visual impact of the lift and supporting

infrastructure would detract from the wilderness experience in and around the canyon. Although the south facing

aspect could provide some quality skiing in the spring, it would add very little to the skiing experience during most

of the ski season. I would recommend that Targhee prioritize upgrades to Dreamcatcher and Shoshone before

embarking on any of the other projects.  


